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GUIDELINES FOR APPOINTMENTS DUE TO COVID-19 
 
 

As our office transitions back to a more normal routine, be assured that we will 
continue to be committed to your safety. Infection control has always been a top priority 
and our procedures are up to date to keep you as safe as possible. We are following 
the American Dental Association and the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention guidelines for reopening the office to routine dental treatment. You will also 
notice changes in our reception room that are designed to allow for social distancing. 
 

● We ask that you use sanitizer upon entering the office and encourage you to 
wear a mask. 

● Upon arrival we will be taking your temperature and having you answer a 
Covid-19 questionnaire. 

● We will be practicing social distancing in the reception room and may ask that 
you wait in your car until we phone you when we are ready to seat you. 

● We ask that only the patient who is scheduled come into the office (a parent or 
guardian may accompany a minor.) 


